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‘Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love’ 
 

    

                         

Friday 27th May 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I cannot believe another half term has come to an end; we have had a very colourful happy day today, 

celebrating the up and coming Queen’s Platinum Jubilee! Everyone in my school family left school 

today with a commemorative sticker. 

 

School Meals: 

Don’t forget to order school meals for next half term in the holidays.  If you are having issues with 

School Grid you can contact them directly via email support@schoolgrid.co.uk or contact the school 

office.  You will have until 8.55 a.m. each day to order a meal (as I mentioned earlier Citywide and 

School Grid menu selection defaults to a sandwich if meals are not pre-ordered).  You do have the 

facility to order not only daily but for a week or more.  Dinner money should still be paid via Parent 

Pay.  Menus can be viewed on our school website 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/serve_file/6035713  

 

Lateness: 

Please can I remind parents and carers that school lessons officially start at 8.55 a.m. the school 

gates are open from 8.45 a.m. where pupils are invited to have a hot bagel for breakfast.  

 

School Uniform: 

We are all looking very smart in our school clothes, but there are an increasing number of pupils who 

are coming to school wearing multi-coloured ‘designer’ trainers; school operates a school uniform 

policy including footwear (like other schools)to eliminate any discrimination. 

 

Breakfast Club: 

Details to follow… Breakfast Club will re-open in September. 

 

Whit Holidays: 

Just a reminder that school closes at 3.30 pm today (Friday) and reopens again at 8.55 a.m. on 

Wednesday 8th June 2022. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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